
 

 Announcements 2/24/25  

 

Are you interested in joining yearbook staff? If so, applications are 

now available and outside of Mrs. Smith’s room N210. 

 

Today by 8pm is the last day to apply for LINK Crew Leader for the 

2025-2026 school year. Please see out Instagram page  or a flyer 

around school to apply. 

 

The freshman class officers will be raising money and selling flower 

grams during all lunches from February 24-March 4 for $4. Check the 

class of 2028 Instagram page for more information. 

 

 


